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5th October 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

YEAR 6 – Puberty Lessons 

 

As part of our focus on well-being and PSHE, this half term the Year 6 children will be 

receiving lessons on puberty and change. The lessons will cover the key learning that 

was missed at the end of Year 5. We aim to begin these lessons from Monday 12th 

October and will continue until half term. 

There will be some time spent in discussion and watching short videos. We will be 

covering how bodies start to change as puberty begins, while naming all body parts 

with the correct names. The children will be encouraged to ask questions about what 

they have seen and discussed, either as part of the class discussion or by putting 

questions into a worry box. You may want to be prepared that your child may have 

questions they may want to discuss with you at home. 

If you have any questions or concerns, then please contact a member of the Year 6 

team or Mrs Cantini. We would be more than happy to clarify what we discuss with the 

pupils and can share with you the planning and the resources we will be using. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr Bosnic and Miss Bushell 
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